
“Music is the universal language of mankind.” 
Henry Wadsworth Longfellow 

FALL 2024 ADVERTISEMENT FORM
The Holiday season will soon be upon us, bringing its special sights, smells, memories, and, of course, 
magical music. In this time of giving, we hope you will take this opportunity to support the Chorus of 
East Providence by advertising with us. All ads will run in the Chorus of East Providence’s concert 
program. Tax-deductible donations to the Chorus benefit community charitable organizations; provide 
educational scholarships to local music students; and support the expenses of the current season. 
Advertisement levels and dimensions are as follows:

Size Holiday or Spring Concert 
Ad will run in one program 

Holiday and Spring Concerts 
(Sold in Winter Only) 
Ad will run in Winter and Spring programs 

Business Card 
3.5” x 2” horizontal 

$75 $120 

Half Page 
5” x 4” horizontal 

$125 $180 

Full Page 
5” x 8” vertical 

$200 $350 

Ads and payment must be received by November 19, 2024 for inclusion in the concert program. 

Business/Individual:   

Contact Name:   

Address:   

Phone:           Email:   

Business Website:    

Chorus member (if any):    

Amount of Donation:         Artwork Format (Circle One):     Digital     Hard Copy 

Please include a camera-ready ad, business card, or digital artwork with form and payment.

Email digital artwork to coep.adbook@gmail.com 

Please make checks payable to: The Chorus of East Providence 
Mail to: The Chorus of East Providence, PO Box 14563, East Providence RI 02914 

Thank you for Your Generous Support! 
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